
 

 
 
Content: 
 

On April 01, 2025, Quoc Cuong Gia Lai Joint Stock Company announces the delay of 

submission of the 2024 audited financial statements because of the auditor requesting the 

Company to contact the Ho Chi Minh city Civil Judgment Enforcement Department to access 

the seizure records of the Phuoc Kieng, Nha Be project to provide an audit opinion. Therefore, 

the Company has not completed the publication of the 2024 audited financial statements in 

accordance with regulations. 
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